


when it reneged on its commitment to release Hersh, Carmel and Eden, all of whom were on the list that
had been agreed to by Israel and Hamas. Hamas simply changed its mind.

It is not the City of Alexandria’s role to weigh in on these international affairs. Alexandria needs
you focused on Alexandria — ensuring good schools, good roads, good communities. You are close to
the ground on those issues; you have expertise and advisors on those issues; you know this community
better than anyone else — and you are best situated to ensure that it thrives in these concrete
ways. Unlike you, our federal representatives receive security briefings on the ongoing international
negotiations for peace and security. They are uniquely situated to evaluate America’s response and
strategy to the terrorist massacre of October 7 and the ensuing war. Your commentary on Israel, Hamas
and the Palestinians can serve only to divide the community here at home. On behalf of the Jewish
community of Alexandria, I implore you not to feed the antisemitism and hate that has unfolded here at
home.

Respectfully submitted,




